BUS STOPS ON
ADDISON RELOCATED

TO ELIMINATE CONFUSION, Chica-
go Transit Authority and the City of
Chicago are relocating bus stop signs
and locations along Addison Street to
provide a more uniform pattern of
stops and an improved system for
patrons of the Addison Street bus
line. This work will be started Sat-
urday, March 14, and is expected to
be completed Monday, March 16.

At present most of the bus stops
are made at the far sides of inter-
sections, but quite a few are made
before the buses cross the inter-
section.

On Monday, March 16, all bus stop
locations along Addison Street, be-
tween Lake Shore Drive and Pueblo,
will be on the near side of cross
streets with two westbound exceptions
and seven eastbound exceptions where
street arrangements and traffic pat-
terns make it necessary to have far
side stops.On CTA’s Surface system,
near side stops predominate.



The two locations where west-
bound buses will stop on the far side
of the street are Lake Shore Drive
and Elston Avenue, Eastbound buses
will stop at the following far side
locations: Lincoln Avenue, Kedzie
Avenue, Central Park Avenue, Avon-
dale Avenue, Milwaukee Avenue,
Kenton Avenue and Austin Avenue,

New passenger information signs
will indicate the new bus stop loca-
tions for CTA passengers. These will
be double-faced, weather-proof signs
in CTA colors of permanent metal
construction and will give complete
information on service provided by
CTA at the particular locations where
the signs are located.
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